
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice  
 
 
Title:  Fire Hydrant Pressure Testing 
 
 
Location:  Visual Arts Building and Interfaith Chapel 
 
 
Description:   Water in the Visual Arts (VIA) and the Interfaith Chapel (CHA) 

Buildings may be murky for part of the day on Tuesday, 
February 21, 2017.  This turbidity is a result of a hydrant flow 
test on a nearby building by a contractor.   

 
Please note, this water does not pose any health concerns, it 
is simply unsightly. This situation can be rectified by running 
the water until it is clear. 

 
 
Time frame:   Tuesday, February 21, 2017 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  John Tierney, Project Manager 
 
 
Email address:  john.tierney@colliersprojectleaders.com 
 
 
Phone:  250-507-7359 
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